'With God ALL Things are possible' Matthew 19:26

Mrs V Griffiths Head Teacher

19th January 2024

Dear Parents.

As you will all be aware the recent flooding has badly impacted many people who live at Billing Aquadrome. Some of those families are part of our school community.

Reuben, one of our Year 4 pupils, has been so concerned about these families that he has asked me to share the following with you. If you do have any items to donate, they can be sent into school and we will arrange for them to be shared with those in need.

Thank vou

Val Griffiths

Head Teacher

Dear Parents,

My name is Reuben and I am in year 4.

This month we had a lot of rain which resulted in Billing Aquadrome becoming flooded.

This made me feel sad thinking about all the families that live there and where they are going to go and all their belongings being destroyed.

I thought that it would be a good idea if our school could help them,

I have come up with a few ideas of things we could ask you to donate so that we can share with the families.

- Items of clothing that no longer fit us and others could use
- Good quality toys for children who have lost theirs
- Basic supplies of toiletries, like toothbrush and toothpaste, soap and shower gel.

Please send these to school if you can help.

Thank you,

Reuben

I-ASPIRE: Independence: Ambition Self-Control Perseverance Integrity Responsibility Empathy